From: Lindy
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Subject: SB 797
Date: Friday, April 14, 2017 3:58:12 PM

Dear Senators,

It is imperative that you close loopholes in Oregon's gun laws which make it easy for dangerous people to buy
firearms. SB 797 makes sense to everyone except those who reap enormous profits from a “more guns everywhere,
for everyone” mentality. Please vote YES on SB 797.

Melinda Berry
500 NW State St.
Bend, OR 97703
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